

International Development

Director Joanne Purves

21/22 Ellison Place Newcastle upon Tyne NE1 8ST

Tel +44 191 227 4438
Fax +44 191 261 1264
Email international@northumbria.ac.uk

Mr David Valls Pons
Escuela Superior Internacional de Murcia S. L.
C/ Arquitecto Jaime Bort, 5
Murcia
Spain

15 May 2009

Dear David Valls Pons

Letter of Recognition

Please find enclosed a Letter of Recognition between Escuela Superior Internacional de Murcia and the School of Design at Northumbria University

If you have any queries concerning the enclosed letter or any other matter please do not hesitate to contact me on +44 191 227 3018 or fc.partnerships@northumbria.ac.uk

Yours sincerely

Gillian Halse

Partnerships Support Officer

Northumbria University



David Valls Pons, Director Escuela Superior Internacional de Murcia S. L. C/ Arquitecto Jaime Bort, 5 Murcia Spain

Joanne Purves 21/22 Ellison Place Newcastle upon Tyne NE1 8ST Tel+44 191 227 4438 Fax +44 191 261 1264

Email international@northumbria.ac.uk

International Development

Director

6 February 2009

Dear David Valls Pons

Letter of Recognition

Northumbria University recognises students from Escuela Superior Internacional de Murcia as satisfying entry requirements to undergraduate degree programmes at the University as set out below. Students graduating from the Edexcel HND's in Multimedia (Graphic Design), 3D Design, and Media (Moving Image, Journalism and Audio) will be required to apply to the University by normal admissions procedures. Places cannot be guaranteed, but every effort will be made to match the student's programme choice.

The students would need to achieve a pass in all modules. A minimum IELTS score of 6.0 will be required. The programmes recognised for entry are:

- BA (Hons) Graphic Design Level 5
- BA (Hons) Interactive Media Design Level 5

This agreement may be extended to incorporate additional programmes, by the mutual agreement of the two institutions.

Any promotional material or activities of any kind which includes reference to Northumbria University must be approved by Northumbria before use.

The agreement is valid for three years from the date of this letter.

Yours sincerely.

Joanne Purves

Director of International Development

Northumbria University